
Oakdale Public Library
406 5th Street
P.O. Box 187
Oakdale, NE 68761
		402-776-2602
Libra68761@gmail.com

Can you believe that it’s August already?  Where has the summer gone?  In just a few short weeks, school will be starting.  We look forward to meeting the needs of the community but in order to do that, we need to communicate.  Let me know if you would like to see the library hours to be extended or just different hours that would work better for you, the public in Oakdale Public Library.  

We have a few programs planned for August.  On August 10th, from 10-10:30 we will have story time for 1 to 4 year olds. 

At 10:30 till 2, also August 10th,  we will have Sewing with Ruby.  Please be sure to sign up and pay the $10 fee so Ruby knows how many she will have.
 
On Saturday, August 24, from 10:30 to noon, we will have a Home School Organizational Meeting.  This is to help homeschool families to have a connection at the library, whether it’s to see what the library has to offer or needing a meeting place, advice and direction.  (I homeschooled from 1984 to 1990, before it was popular, so I have a heart for homeschoolers.)

I also want to offer any after school help with home work to students and their families.  At this point, we are not open after 4 p.m. so you will have to let me know if you need to have your student come to the library so our hours can be changed.  

Hours:
Tuesday:                 10 to 4
Wednesday:            10 to 2
                                  6 to 9
Friday:                    10 to 4
2nd & 4th Saturday:  10 to 2
Saturday Evening:     6 to 9
                                             Always check Facebook to see if hours have changed.







